
I’m Miss Calow and I’ll be in Larch class on 
Fridays.  I’ve taught lots of classes in St 
Matthew’s so hopefully lots of you will 
already know me.  I can’t wait to see all of 
you in September. 

 

Dear children, 

Hello and welcome to Year 2! We are really looking forward to meeting you 
and thought we’d tell you a little bit about ourselves. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

I’m Mrs Collard and I teach in Pine Class. I 
have been teaching at St Matthew’s for 19 
years! You may have seen me if you came to 
Key Stage 1 choir this year. I have three 
children. Two of them are at St Matthew’s too. 
I like reading lots of exciting books and I’m 
looking forward to sharing some stories with 
you. 

 

I’m Mrs Evans and I teach in Larch Class. I have 
two children called Toby and Libby and I love 
singing, just like Mr Evans! What’s your favourite 
song?  I am really looking forward to having a 
nice relaxing summer holidays then getting back 
to some fun learning in September! 

I’m Miss Hehir and I teach in Ash Class. I 
like all sorts of things including cats, 
photography and nature. It’s my job to look 
after the library so I love books too. Do you 
have a favourite story? 



Some of you have been in school already in bubbles and some of you have 
been at home for a long time so you may be worried about coming back to 
school. Don’t worry! We are going to look after you and have lots of fun in 
Year 2. It’s a great year and we have lots of exciting topics! 

We are sending you something to do to help us get to know you. You could do 
this in the last two days of school or at any point in the holiday. We would like 
you to write a postcard to your new teacher. This could be a postcard from 
somewhere you have visited or you could use the postcard template and draw 
your own picture. You could write about what you have been doing in the 
holidays or some facts about yourself. 

Please send your postcard to: 

St Matthew’s Primary School, 

19 Norfolk Street,  

Cambridge, 

CB1 2LD 

 

Or you can bring it into school in September.  Remember to write your 
teacher’s name or your new class name on the postcard. 

 

We know you’ve all been working very hard so make sure you have plenty of 
rest and lots of fun over the summer holidays. 

We look forward to getting to know you all properly in Year 2. 

From the Year 2 teachers 

 

 


